
School Governance Council/ PTO
December 7, 2022

Attendance:

Gloria Manna - Principal Lisa Grant - PTO Becky Chuhta - Teacher

Kenneth Childs, Ast. Principal Samantha Quinlan - SGC
Parent

Carols Marenco - Parent

Cami Murace, Teacher Tiffany Polite - Parent Anne Acampora - PTO

Tanya Heigel, PTO Korinne Murphy, Parent

Agenda:

● Introductions
● Review School Improvement Plan
● DIscuss integration of strategies recommended by SGC into SIP

Minutes:

Admin reviewed the Strategic School Improvement Plan related to School Climate.
● Being Joyful is learning to be content even in the face of challenges.
● School Wide Strategies develop- Purpose, Character, Voice, Service - goal setting and

growth mindset, qualities of good character and gratitude, honesty, conflict resolution,
and being helpful.

● A new strategy this year is teaching the Golden Rule: treating others the way they want
to be treated, rather than how you want to be treated.   Teaches students to honor other
viewpoints and values and behave in a way that is conducive to the workplace.

● Books from Dr. Berry will be purchased and teachers can integrate the skills into
read-alouds and other lessons.

https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/196msNE6MO6F1xbSpWnU0W1RNIls_Dq0BC86ZYsgbfA8/edit?usp=sharing

